
 
 
 

NADEN  
(New Art and Design Education Network) 

 
Hobart High School 

 
  

Monday 20th October 2003  
at  
 

4.30 – 6.00pm 
 

Sally Bishop is hosting the meeting and has asked if you could discuss guidance on 
standardisation in assessment- KS3 strategy. She suggested everybody bring examples 
of work from a single project, with examples of NC levels 4 to 7, to help standardisation.  

 
Look forward to seeing lots of old and new faces. 

 
Don't forget your samples! 

 
For further details please contact Serena Jones at Hellesdon High School on 01603 

424711. 
 

Minutes from the last NADEN Meeting on request from lisa.battle@norfolk.gov.uk 
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